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In Reply Refer To:
RII: MDH
50-348/79-14
50-364/79-06

Alabama Power Company -

ATTN: F. L. Clayton, Jr.
Senior Vice President

P. O. Box 2641
Bimingham, Alabama 35291

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of April 27, 1979, infaming us of steps
you have taken to correct the item of noncompliance, concerning, ,

activities under NRC Construction Permit No. CPPR-86; brought to
11, 1979. We will examineyour attention in our letter of April

your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely, ,

p'
*

Charles E. Murphy, ief,

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc: R. E. Hollands, Jr.
QA Supervisor
P. O. Box U
Ashford, Alabama 36312

A. R. Barton
Executive Vice President
P. O. Box 2641 734g j7

;-/

v
,.

.. ,

||

7906220244

.-

..
-


